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WALKWAY 
 
I attended the opening of the Motueka Inlet Walkway as reported in Newsline.  This 
project is another by Keep Motueka Beautiful who have worked on a very difficult, 
almost hopeless site and turned it into a most creditable community asset. 
 
Full marks to Keep Motueka Beautiful. 
 
 
ROWING FUNCTION 
 
Nelson Rowing recently held a fundraising function which was very successful; 
providing approximately $15,000.00 towards the travel of three rowers from 
Tasman/Nelson who are at present training almost fulltime for Beijing. 
 
 
MOTORCROSS 
 
I keep an eye on Josh Coppins’ results at Motorcross in Europe.  He now has a good 
points lead towards succeeding in the World Championship. 
 
 
OTHER 
 
Not a lot to report oddly, because we have all been so busy with Hearings and 
receiving Annual Plan submissions. 
 
My thanks to Councillors who have done the hard yards through all of this.  The 
participation is appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
John Hurley 



Mayor     http://tdctoday:82/Shared Documents/Meetings/Council/Full 

Council/Reports/2007/RCN070614 Report Mayor's.doc 


